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What’s happening on site in July 
 

The CIT Woden Campus project will 
bring state of the art learning facilities, 
a new public transport interchange, 
improved active travel and vibrant 
public spaces to Woden.  

This update summarises upcoming 
construction activities and expected 
disruptions relating to this project. 

 

Concrete pour and cranes arriving  

Excavation of the basement is now complete. The excavation saw 
approx. 25,000m3 of fill removed from the site by almost 1,400 
truck movements.  

Work is commencing on in-ground services and the concrete 
pour for the ‘northern pod’ slab that runs parallel to Callam 
Street.  

Work has also started to prepare the site for the arrival of two 
tower cranes. These cranes will be positioned on the southern 
and northern edges of the site and will help carry the loads 
needed to lift the building’s structure out of the ground.   

The project will be using electric cranes. These eco-friendly 
cranes will not only minimise noise but also reduce fossil fuel 
pollution, aligning with the project’s commitment to 
sustainability. 

These cranes are fitted with the latest safety technology 
including a system that doesn’t allow them to swing with loads 
outside the site perimeter over neighbouring buildings or public 
spaces. 

Also taking place this month is the installation of wayfinding information across the site perimeter fencing.  

 

 

 

NOW:  

- In-ground services such as water, 
drainage and electricity.  

- Stormwater installation on Callam 
Street. 

- Lift core works and basement slab 
preparation.  

SOON:  

- Pouring of the northern pod slab 
- Cranes arrive onsite. 
- Installation of wayfinding information 

on site perimeter fencing.  

LATER:  

- Timber structure gets underway. 
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Callam Street works – stormwater installation 

Stormwater installation is underway on Callam Street as part of work on the new public transport 
interchange. These works will improve drainage by updating key in-ground infrastructure in the area.  

Work on installing the stormwater pipe is expected to take several months.  

Efforts are being made to minimise disruptions and ensure the safety of commuters. Pedestrians and 
cyclists are reminded to use the designated pathway during this period. 

How works could affect you 

While every effort is made to minimise construction disruption and impacts to the community, at times, you 
can expect to experience higher levels of noise and dust, traffic, pedestrian, and cyclist changes involving 
detours and an increase in construction vehicle movements.  

Activities will be monitored by Lendlease and adjustments made where needed to minimise community 
impacts. All work is weather dependent and subject to change. 

Road closures, traffic control and pedestrian diversions continue to be in place. Refer to the map below on 
the status.  

 

 
More information 

Visit www.act.gov.au/citcampuswoden to stay up to date.  
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